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Public Comment to City of Shoreline Planning Commissioners 
RE: Public Hearing for Amendment #1 and #3 to the Comprehensive Plan 
 
October 15, 2019 
 
Dear Planning Commission members, 
 
In case you were unaware, we had well over 100 people gather at City hall on Monday, 10/7/19 during 
the City Council meeting to rally and show their support for our application and Amendment #1 and #3 
for the Comprehensive Plan modification.  
 
We are humbled and grateful!!! 
 
We received so much CITYWIDE COMMUNITY SUPPORT from East & West Shoreline Neighborhoods, 
as well as all the Neighborhoods in the middle too!  
 
We are truly lucky to be so loved CITYWIDE. Thank you, SHORELINE, for “Supporting Shoreline 
Neighborhood Businesses.” 
 
Shoreline has the best neighbors who know neighborhood businesses are the REAL fabric of authentic 
communities. 
 
Please see the attached photos that show our support. It is unfortunate we are unable to join you, but 
will plan to be present and also present our application details on November 21, 2019 at the 
continuation of the upcoming Public Hearing on 10/17/19. 
 
Thank you for your attention,  
 
Joseph & Melissa Irons  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 5 photographs from the Rally at City Hall 10/7/19  
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